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1. What billion dollar industry is derailing your relationships 
(marriage), your job and your paycheck? 
 
Pornography is a $200 billion business and is undermining people’s 
lives in a world that is increasingly stressful and is creating more 
problems in marriages, in the workplace and in individual finances 
than ever before. We are experts, having written a book from a He 
said/She said perspective about how sexual addiction is affecting 
people in their everyday lives. As counselors, we are helping couples 
to be educated about sexual addiction and how to address the 
dysfunctional places in their relationship. 

 

2. 4 time bombs set to go off in your marriage unless you do something 
to stop them now… 
 
Pornography 
Chat Rooms 
Social Media 
Cybersex 
 
Internet addictions are time bombs that are blowing apart 
relationships and creating a disconnect that is affecting men and 
women of all ages. Find out what the experts have to say about the 
statistics that are growing larger every day that are destroying 
marriages and families: 

• 42% of adults surveyed indicated that their partners’ use of 
pornography made them feel insecure. 

• 47% of families say pornography is a problem in their homes. 

Meet the experts that have been through the struggles and are here to 
address what sexual addiction is and how to recovery from it.   



 

3. What fantasies are lurking in your subconscious mind and destroying 
your desire to have sex with your wife/husband? 

What is going on in your mind that is draining your desire to have sex 
with your wife/husband? How long has it been since you have 
experienced intimacy within your relationship? How withdrawn have 
you become that you are unable to connect on an emotional level? 

Sexual Addiction is not an addiction to sex as is widely believed. 
Sexual addiction is a disconnect from intimacy on an emotional level 
and on a physical level. The term is sexual anorexia—the withholding 
of physical and emotional intimacy from your primary partner. Help 
your listeners understand what is really going on behind the closed 
doors of their bedroom. 


